
Thursday 19th September 2024

Dear Reception Parents and Carers,

Friday 18th October - Superhero Day

We are celebrating the end of the half term with a Superhero Day on Friday 18th October 2024
and invite your child to come to school dressed as their favourite Superhero!

Please don't feel the need to buy a costume as you can get creative with anything homemade!

We hope our Superhero themed costumes will really help the children to celebrate our current
topic, 'We are Super'; our book 'Supertato'; and our enquiry question, 'How can we take care of
each other?'

Thank you for all your support and we look forward to seeing all of our Reception Superheroes on
the day!

With best wishes,

Mrs Hendy and Mr Reha
EYFS Class Teachers


